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Stakeholder’s participation in the decision-making process is well demonstrated by increase in 
intake of B. Pharmacy program from 60 to 100 in 2017-18.  
The agenda was discussed in the GB meeting (Ref. no. GB/01/2016-17 dated 09/09/2016) 
regarding the increase in intake (vide no. 9). The same was approved by all the committee 
members. The resolution was forwarded to Trust for final approval. The application was 
submitted by Principal to regulatory agencies. From 2018-19, the intake for B. Pharmacy was 
increased from 60 to 100.  
 

 



Scanned by CamScanner



Scanned by CamScanner



Scanned by CamScanner

SANDEEP
Highlight

SANDEEP
Highlight

SANDEEP
Highlight



Scanned by CamScanner



Scanned by CamScanner


